
Tuesday 

November 29, 2016 
 

Today’s Program 
 

Today’s Song: God Bless America - Dave Zabriskie 
 

Today’s Invocation:  Paul Petersen 
 

Health & Happiness:  Hank Steinberg 
 

Today’s Program:  Behavioral Health Task Force 

 Mental Health Issues in our Community - Tom Barnet 

 

Last Week’s Program 
 

Kirk Neely gave an inspirational program last week for 

Thanksgiving, reviewing the history of the holiday and the 

importance of giving thanks for good physical and mental health. 

Martha Chapman also gave a presentation on our Youth 

Exchange student, Molly Mahon. 

 

Upcoming Programs 
 

Dec. 6 Rotary Social at Piedmont Club 

  NO LUNCH MEETING 

 

Dec. 13 Travis Sutton    - Cindy Kelly 

 

Dec. 20 Christmas Program 

 

Dec. 27 NO MEETING - Piedmont Club Closed 

SALVATION ARMY BELL RINGING 

SATURDAY DECEMBER 10 & 17 

EAST SIDE WAL-MART 
 

Jimmie Dunbar announced that he will use the same schedule as 

last year for this year’s bell ringing. If you did not help with the 

bell ringing last year, or need to change your scheduled time, call 

Alicia at 864-587-7777.  We need four folks per hour to cover 

BOTH Walmart entrances!  Thanks so much - we need ya! 

 

 

ROTARY SOCIAL NEXT WEEK, DECEMBER 6TH 

 

Please remember that we will have a Rotary Social next week 

and will not have a lunch meeting. The social will be held at The 

Piedmont Club from 5:30pm until 7:30pm. 

 

 

SCIENCE FAIR 
 

Mary Mathes is looking for help with solicitations for donations for 

sponsorships for Science Fair: 

  

President John will be sending letters asking for Science Fair sponsorships 

on December 1. He is hoping the Rotary club members can help by adding 

more names and addresses to the list that will be available on Google 

docs.  This list has grown over the past three years, and we want to keep 

adding new donors each year. 

  

It is important to include all of the donor information that is listed with 

current donors. Our goal each year is to raise money to cover all Science 

Fair expenses.  We reached that goal in 2015 but did not in 2016.  We 

need  help to ensure we cover all expenses for the 2017 Science Fair. 


